
Empowering Hoosier Tenants to Enhance Home Energy Efficiency
Tenants across Indiana are more interested than ever in ways to save energy and reduce utility costs. 
The Indiana Energy Saver Program is designed to help renters improve comfort and lower energy 
bills through energy efficiency upgrades—at no cost to you.
With approximately $182 million in federal funding, Indiana is supporting residential energy 
efficiency through two rebate programs that can benefit renters in both single-family homes and 
multi-family buildings.

Home Efficiency Rebate (HOMES)
The Home Efficiency Rebate Program (HOMES) is available to all Hoosiers—including renters—and 
provides energy-saving upgrades through whole-home retrofits that achieve at least 20% energy 
savings. These improvements can help make your living space more comfortable and affordable. 
Possible upgrades include:
• ENERGY STAR-certified heating and cooling
• ENERGY STAR-certified water heaters
• Insulation
• Air sealing

• Duct sealing
• Appliances
• Lighting



Home Appliance Rebate (HEAR)
The Home Appliance Rebate Program (HEAR) supports low- and moderate-income households 
(those earning less than 150% of the Area Median Income) with high-efficiency appliance upgrades. 
These improvements can be installed in rental units, making your home more energy-efficient and 
reducing monthly utility bills. 
Eligible upgrades include:
• Electric stove, cooktop, range, or oven  
• �Electrical system enhancements (like service 

load centers/panels and electrical wiring)

• Heat pump water heaters
• Heat pump HVAC systems
• Heat pump clothes dryers

A Better Home Experience for Renters Across Indiana
• Save on Energy Bills: Reduce monthly costs and keep more money in your pocket.
• Live More Comfortably: Enjoy a quieter, more consistent indoor temperature all year round.
• �Support for Households That Need It Most: Programs are tailored to help low- and moderate-

income families.
• �Be Part of Something Bigger: These efforts also contribute to job creation and stronger 

communities statewide.

Visit the Indiana Energy Saver Program website for more information: www.indianaenergysaver.com


